
Testimony of Art Novotny in OPPOSITION to HB704


This bill seems to be a tremendous invasion of privacy and may be reliant on technology that 
does not even exist as envisioned yet.  It just is not right for any government agency to so 
blatantly track its citizens and their property.


However, perhaps a pilot program could be tested out with law enforcement officers and their 
duty weapons.  


I ask for an unfavorable report.

Thank you,

Art Novotny

Aberdeen, MD
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